
Surrey County Council  
Waiting Restrictions in Waterhouse Lane, Kingswood 

in the Borough of Reigate and Banstead 

The proposed double yellow parking restrictions start just north of the southern 
boundary of the property known as Thirlmere House. The double yellow line 
restrictions will be on both sides of the carriageway and will extend north for a 
distance of approximately 75.3 metres including the junction of Waterhouse Lane 
with Brighton Road on both sides of the carriageway. 

Conversion of a property from a dwelling house to a church will lead to an increase 
in vehicle movements. This means that the current access needs to have parking 
restrictions to retain the current sight lines of 35.1 metres that are commensurate 
with the speed of traffic. 
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